
Dear U of T community member: 

As 2020 draws to a close, we’d like to give you a brief update on the 
Landmark Project. 

Like many areas of the University, our team will take a brief pause over the 
holidays and the construction site will be closed end-of-day December 24. 
We’ll continue drilling up until then – so far, we’ve completed 36 boreholes 
at about 818 feet deep. Drilling will resume when the site re-opens on 
January 4. 

You can read more about boreholes, drilling and our entire geoexhange 
system in this U of T news story.  

We’d also like thank our U of T community for your support over this past 
year. It’s a massive and historic undertaking that would be challenging 
under normal circumstances, let alone during a pandemic. We’d especially 
like to recognize and thank the members of our Landmark committee, who 
are stakeholders from impacted areas who provide invaluable insight and 
guidance as we move this project forward. 

You can find a list of these committee members along with other important 
information on our Landmark updates webspace utoronto.ca/landmark. Any 
donor-related questions can be directed 
to landmark.project@utoronto.ca  or you can visit landmark.utoronto.ca  

Wishing you all safe and happy holiday season. See you in 2021!  

 
 


